TO: Blount County Commissioners
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Blount County Highway Superintendent

Blount County
Highway Dept.

RE: Requesting Additional Funding for Two (2) Message Boards leff Headrick
Superintendent

DATE: July 27, 2023 1227 McArthur Rd
Maryville, TN 37807
(865) 982-4652

Blount County Highway Department currently has many projects beginning,

in progress or slated to begin. With these projects, there is the need to inform

the citizens of detours, upcoming road delays, or possible road closures. The
purchase of these two message boards give the Highway Department another
method by which the citizens can be informed of road hazards. It also closes

the gap for citizens who doesn’t have access to other medias. The Blount County
Highway Department’s goal is to make the roads as safe as possible for the citizens
of Blount County. By purchasing these boards, the Highway Department can keep
the citizens informed with the necessary work/repairs being done.




